
 
 

 

 

 Date: January 21, 2022 

 

Dear Students of classes 5-12, 

 

There will be an online quiz competition (Bosco Quirous the 

Annual Inter-School Quiz Competition on February 6, 2022) 

conducted by Don Bosco School Bandel. The students who 

would like to participate in the competition are asked to send 

an email to sxsbwn@gmail.com by tomorrow (January 22, 

2022). After we receive the names, there will be a preliminary 

round of quiz competition conducted by our school on January 

27, 2022. The ones who would qualify would be sent up for the 

quiz competition on February 6, 2022. 

 

 

 

Cell :  7318761888; 8250961832 

Email :  sxsbwn@gmail.com 

Website :  www.sxs-bwn.org 

School Code : WB006 

The Principal 
St. Xavier’s School 

Burdwan, P.O. Sripalli, 

Burdwan, WB 713103  
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